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Youth Hiking Trip 

to Yosemite 

We will leave at 

7am from the 

church 

2 3 4 5 6 7 8 
Lord’s Supper   

 

 

Worship Practice 

here at 6:30pm 

 

Mission 

Committee 

Meeting at 7pm 

Women’s Bible 

Study here at 

10:30am 

 

 

 

Prayer & Bible 

Study here at 

7pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Men’s Group – 

7pm 

 

 

 

Church will be 

cleaned – 1pm 
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NO Evening 

Programs 

  

 

 

Worship Practice 

here at 6:30pm 

 

Finance 

Committee 

Meeting at 7pm 

 

 

 

 

See 05/05 

 

 

 

 

See 05/06 

 

 

 

 

See 05/07 

 

16 17 18 19 20 21 22 
Recruitment Event 

for FTWFU 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Worship Practice 

here at 6:30pm 

 

CMC Meeting 

here at 7pm 

Women’s Bible 

Study here at 

10:30am 

 

 

Adult VBS begins 

this Evening, 

‘Concrete and 

Cranes’ – 7pm 

 

 

 

 

See 05/06 

 

See 05/07 

 

Mid-Annual 

CVBA Meeting at 

FBC, Patterson – 

dinner at 5pm 

YOUTH HOT 

WHEELS RACE  

with Orestimba 

Presbyterian 

Church 
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Worship Practice 

here at 6:30pm 

 

 

 

 

See 05/05 

 

 

 

 

See 05/06 

 

 

 

 

See 05/07 
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 Memorial Day 

 

 

 

 

    

 
 Every Sunday: 

  9:00am Worship Practice 

  9:45am Sunday school for Adults 

11:00am Worship Service 

  6:00pm Powerhouse Sunday Night 

  Kids, Youth and Adults 
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“Missions and Mothers” 

  

 May is a marvelous month for Mission trips and Mother’s Day!  

 As many of you already know I am being sent by you, my Church Family, to Ukraine from 

May 5th until May 16th. My fellow pastor Greg Perkins, from Waterford, and I will be staying at 

a Bible College dorm in Kherson. We will be meeting with Pastors and others who are in 

training for ministry. We want to learn how our Association of Baptist Churches can partner 

with them in ministry. I would appreciate your prayer support as I go. I am looking forward to 

sharing a report with you when I get back.  

 On May 2nd, just before I leave for Ukraine, we will be celebrating the Lord’s Supper 

together in our 11am Worship service. I will be preaching from Proverbs 8 on “Wisdom’s 

Call.” Please join us for this service and for Powerhouse on that Sunday evening. 

  May 9th is Mother’s Day. Our Associate Pastor, Tim Weimer, will be preaching and there 

will be a special recognition of all the Mothers in attendance. We will not have any evening 

activities on Mother’s Day. We want you to spend time with your Moms. 

Pastor Tim Weimer will also be preaching on May 16th, in the morning service. 

Powerhouse will resume on that Sunday evening. Mike Dalton will teach the adult scripture 

lesson. 

When I return from my trip to Ukraine, I will begin teaching an Adult VBS class on 

Wednesday evenings, beginning May 19th at 7pm. This will be for the adults who are serving in 

Vacation Bible School this summer, or anyone else who is interested in what they would hear 

if they were attending the Adult VBS sessions in July. 

Our Association will have a Mid-Annual meeting on Friday May 21st. It will begin with 

a supper at 5pm and continue with some Mission reports. Our church is invited to attend and we 

may send up to three messengers. 

On May 22nd I will conclude a series of messages called “Life: Parental Guidance 

Advised!” from Proverbs 1-9. We will be presented with a choice between “Lady Wisdom and 

Madam Folly.” (Proverbs 9). 

On May 30th I want to share a message on the theme “God’s Word is Flawless” from 

Proverbs 30:1-14. 

All of these plans are made with the understanding that the Lord may change them. We 

plan but He is the one who knows what will happen. 
 

      May God bless you all! 

   

 

       Pastor Tim Rempel 
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